
 
 

21 November 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

SSCPSPTA Notice No. 10A 

Family Fun Day – “Love Our Mother Nature” 

Postponement 

 

 

In light of recent social incidents and other unforeseeable circumstances, SSCPSPTA has 

decided to postpone the Family Fun Day which is scheduled to be held on 8 December 

2019.   A separate announcement will be made when we have more clarity about the date to 

be held.  As one of the SSCPSPTA core events, the decision has been made in consideration 

of the safety of our participants. 

 

SSCPSPTA is immensely grateful for the support and contribution from our parents and 

teachers who have dedicated hours of their effort and creativity in the past month to prepare 

for the event. We apologise for all the inconvenience caused by this rescheduling. 

 

For the Reply Slips and the cheques that we have received, SSCPSPTA will return them to 

the parents via class teachers in the coming week.  If you have any questions, please call 

Banny Wong at 9388 4933 or Joey Cheung at 9774 4211. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

SSCPSPTA 



 
 

敬啟者： 

SSCPSPTA 第十 A號通告 

親子聯歡同樂日 - 《愛護大自然》 

延期舉行 

 

考慮到近日的社會事件及不可預期的情况，家長教師會決定將原訂於二零一九年

十二月八日舉行的「親子聯歡同樂日」延期，舉辦日期將另行公佈。作為家長教師會

最大型的親子活動，本會認為參加者的安全至為重要，因而作出延期安排。 

 

家長教師會非常感謝家長及老師在過去一個月準備「親子聯歡同樂日」付出的時

間、創意與心思。期望大家能體諒和支持。 

 

本會會於一週內透過班主任退還已收到的報名回條及支票。如有查詢，請聯絡黃

駿傑 (電話號碼 – 9388 4933) 或 張鈳淇 (電話號碼 – 9774 4211) 。 

 

 

此致 

家長教師會會員 台鑒 

 

                                        家長教師會謹啟 

     

二零一九年十一月二十一日 

 


